COPY.

PORT OF

LONDON .

17¢h August, 1939,

Dear 8irs,

Yard Ho. 1347.

I am in receipt of your letter of the llth instant
and with regard thereto I have to inform you that no exception
will be taken to the proposal to omit the centre line bulkhesd
in the deep tank and tween decks immediately above, provided
the second deck beams be efficiently supported and a guarter
girder 4 feet deep be fitted port and starboard under the
third deck.

I am, Dear Hirs,

Yours faithfully,

Local Secretary.

Messrse. Wm. Dennhy & Bros., Ltd.,

DUHBARTON.




